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06.02.24 
 
Dear parent / carer, 
 
Study / revision supports 
 
I sent a letter to all senior parents back in October as the initial planning for Prelims began. Now that the prelim 
assessments are over, discussions and final tracking is underway to set targets in preparation for the SQA exams 
at the end of April, I thought it would be timely to send a reminder and update to study supports available to 
our pupils.  
 
There will be a number of assemblies 
this term to share messages with 
pupils regarding their coursework 
and SQA entries, all of which will be 
to ensure pupils know what to 
expect and where to access support 
should they need it. Staff are also 
offering a generous programme of 
support for almost all subjects for 
the next two terms – details by 
Faculty/subject/level can be found on 
the school website here. 
 
 
 
 
As well as the weekly subject-specific study sessions, ESgoil is running an Easter Study Support programme. 
Pupils can register for these free, online webinars with their Glow email address via the ESgoil website during 
March. 
 

Homework 
Pupils should know that there is always ‘homework’. There may 
not be a formal set task with questions required for a set date 
but pupils should read through notes from that day to ensure 
understanding (following up with teacher if questions) or even 
do some revision from topics covered earlier in year to ensure 
information has been retained. 

 
 
If you have any questions regarding the content of this letter, please either contact your young person’s 
Guidance Teacher or myself.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Kirsty Campbell-Robertson 
Depute Headteacher  
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